
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUCCESSFUL ACCREDITATION OF THE STUDY PROGRAMMES “CLUSTER CULTURAL STUDIES I” 

 

Dear Rector of Universitas Brawijaya, dear Professor Hanani, 

I am pleased to attach to this letter the certificates for the successful accreditation of the study programmes 
“Japanese Literature” (Bachelor), “Japanese Language Education” (Bachelor) and “Chinese Literature” (Bache-
lor). Attached you will also find the final report on the accreditation. 

The study programmes essentially comply with the requirements defined by the criteria and thus the Standards 
and Guidelines for Quality Assurance in the European Higher Education Area (ESG) and the European Qualifi-
cations Framework (EQF) in their current version. 

The accreditation is conditional and limited in time until 31 March 2031 and the conditions have to be fulfilled 
before 31 March 2026.  

The experts and the AQAS Commission gave recommendations to further improve the programmes. Contrary to 
the conditions, the university is not compelled to follow the recommendations. In case of a reaccreditation by 
AQAS we will, however, assess whether and how the university has used the recommendations to further de-
velop the programmes. 

The enclosed experts’ report will also be shared with the expert group. Furthermore, AQAS will publish it on its 
webpage (www.aqas.de) and also register the programmes in the European database of accredited programmes 
DEQAR (www.deqar.eu). AQAS provides a digital logo for successfully accredited programmes which may be 
used by the university for marketing purposes. You will find the logo in the download section of our website. 

Dear Professor Hanani, let me use this opportunity to thank you for the trust you have placed in AQAS and the 
good cooperation in this successful procedure. I look forward to our potential future cooperation. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Annette Büning 
Project Assistant International 

Prof. Dr. Ir. Nuhfil Hanani AR., MS. 
Rector of Universitas Brawijaya 
Malang 
 
INDONESIA 
 
-via E-Mail- 
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